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Newsletter: 30th April 2024 
We have produced this newsletter for residents living close to Christ Church 

 and for the community groups who use our building.  

We look forward to welcoming you! 

 

A big thank you to everyone who helped turn our vision into reality by 

attending our fundraising events or donating to our appeal. 

 

Building for the Future: Christ Church Community Project 

Our extended & up-dated building, with fit-for-purpose facilities is now 

available for use by the church and the wider community.  
 

We experienced one of the wettest winters on record and uncovered unforeseen repairs, but thanks 

to our builders, Lexden Contracts, work was completed on time and we were able to celebrate Good 

Friday and Easter, as planned. 

There was no escaping the disruption for our immediate neighbours during building works, including 

additional on road parking whilst our car park was closed. Thank you for your patience! 
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We would love you to join us to celebrate the completion of the building project 

 

 

And as we pause to celebrate what has already been completed, we have 

plans to keep investing in our building and our community: 

• Installing solar panels on the roof, part of our EcoChurch project increasing building 

sustainability 

• Providing fit-for-purpose accommodation for Christchurch Preschool by refurbishing the 

rooms they use  

• Providing covered bicycle storage within the car park, encouraging alternative travel 

options. 

 

So community fundraising will continue …………….. 

For information or suggestions about future events,  

please see our website www.colchesterchristchurch.org.uk  

or email the church office christ-church-vestry@btconnect.com 
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